# Sacred Heart Ladies Club NEWSLETTER

4th Quarter: May, June, July, 2018



## **Greetings from the President!**

What a wonderful Fashion Show and Luncheon we had! I hope everyone enjoyed it.

Thank you to our models: Anna, Elaine, Joyce, Leen, Maureen and Rose. Great job Ladies! A special thank you goes to Chico's who helped with all the lovely fashions and especially Judy and Carol who make it all happen. I would like to thank all our members and parishioners for all of your support over this past year.

Our last event will be our annual Installation Luncheon. It will be held at Burke Restaurant in Ione on Wednesday, May, 16 at 12:00 p.m. The cost is \$20.00. We will have our installation of new officers for the 2018-2019 fiscal year. I hope to see all of our there!

Have a great summer and be safe. See you in September at the Tea Luncheon.

Patti Page



# May 16, 2018:

## **ANNUAL INSTALLATION DINNER**

Time: 12:00 noon

**Place:** Burke Family Restaurant (Ione Hotel)

Cost: \$20.00

Menu: Chicken Piccata, Mashed Potatoes, Mixed

Vegetables, Salad, Dessert, Beverage

Please come and enjoy a great lunch followed by the swearing in of our board members for 2018-2019.

RSVP is required - call Maryanne Pulley at 274-2810 or e-mail s\_h\_bulletins@yahoo.com . You may also mail your reservation payment to: SHLC, P. O. Box 342, Ione, CA 95640

**Deadline:** Sunday, May 13th

(Sorry, no tickets sold at door.)



May 13th

Prayer for all Mothers

Loving God, thank you for all the mothers in the world.

Bless them so that they may always give their life and nourishment to their children through their firm faith, generous and selfless love, good example and constant concern for their bodily and spiritual health.

Grant that we, their children, may honor them always with a spirit of profound love, respect and thanksgiving. Grant this through Christ our Lord.

Amen

# **Sacred Heart Ladies Club**

Newsletter

4th Quarter: May, June, July, 2018

## 2017-2018 Officers



President, Patti Page 274-2748

Vice-President, Marianne Pantle 274-

<u>Treasurer</u>, Karen Huss 274-6461

Recording Secretary
Joyce Gonsalves
274-2829

Corresponding Secretary
Leen Breesch

Membership, Mia Huss 274-6461

Refreshments, Peggy Dehn 274-0971

<u>Historian</u>, Penny Dominici 274-2953

Raffle, Maureen Curran 274-4454

Spiritual, Elaine Riddle 274-4318

Publications, Maryanne Pulley 274-2810



Continued...

May 20 - Presentation of gifts to <u>high school graduates</u> from the Sacred Heart Ladies Club at Sacred Heart Church

May 20 - First Communion at St. Katharine Drexel

May 26 - Confirmation at St. Katharine Drexel

June 1 - Last day of school

**June 3** - Presentation of gifts to 1st Communion and Confirmation candidates at Sacred Heart Church from Ladies Club

"Remember that you are never alone, Christ is with you on your journey every day of your lives! He has called you and chosen you to live in the freedom of the children of God. Turn to him in prayer and in love. Ask him to grant you the courage and strength to live in this freedom always. Walk with Him who is "the Way, the Truth and the Life"!"

Pope St. John Paul II, August 23rd, 1997

#### May:

25 - Lisa Linker

26 - Lee Pedro

27 - Penny Dominici

29 - Karen Gonsalves

#### June:

6 - Barbara Mace

18 - Karen Huss

19 - Dotte Hays

27 - Lesley Lamb

## July:

13 - Bonna Gerding

20 - Judy Bethel

23 - Shirley Dutschke

25 - Dorothy Duclos



May the birthday candles that represent the years of your life be a reflection to others of your love for Christ.



Thank you to all of our volunteers who modeled at this year's Fashion Show - Maureen, Leen, Joyce, Anna, Elaine and Rose. You all did a great job!

Happy 95th Birthday to Fr. Relihan on May 11th.
God Bless You!!



